>

FAIRFIELD COUNTY

FOUNDATION
g”gmmga 3

|

25 Years ¢ Community
o OQur Y

L Legacy M 0 4

>

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE June 21, 2017

Fairfield County Foundation Welcomes New Board Member

LANCASTER, Ohio -- The Fairfield County Foundation is pleased to announce that Molly Bates has joined
the organization’s Board of Trustees.

Bates, the assistant vice president and marketing director at Fairfield National Bank,
brings a wealth of experience to the Foundation board. She has served the AHA!
Children’s Museum board in multiple capacities, including a term as board president
and involvement with the capital campaign and building committees. In addition,
she served as board member and past president of the American Red Cross of
Fairfield County, and member and past president of Fairfield Medical Center TWIG
14. Bates is a Lancaster High School graduate who continues to be actively involved
through the Lancaster Golf Parent Group and as the Treasurer for the LHS Academic
Boosters. She continued her education at Ohio University, where she earned a BS in
Organizational Communication in 1988.

“The Foundation is pleased to welcome another great community leader to our Board of Trustees,” said
Amy Eyman, executive director of the Fairfield County Foundation. “Molly will bring her own unique
perspective about the community and we’re looking forward to her contributions to the Foundation.”

About the Fairfield County Foundation:

The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit that along with its supporters, helps to sustain and
enhance the quality of life and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain
opportunities for local youth to achieve their academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants today
continue to support the arts, children’s programs, health and wellness projects, community development,
academics, and more. For more information about the Foundation, please call 740-654-8451 or visit
www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org.
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